
 

 

 

 

      August 7, 2009 

 

 

 

Ald. Aron Wisneski 

Chairman, Public Safety 

and Licensing Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Wisneski: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, August 6, 2009 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 54-09 (K9-055), Replacement Softball Lights at Island Park South, and 

submits same for your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

 Contractor      Base Bid     

 

Pieper Power      $126,108.00 

Rewald Electric Company    $148,700.00   

United Construction Corporation   $149,950.00   

  Robert Bohm Electric Co., Inc   $156,500.00    

         

 This public works project was estimated at $83,000.00. 

 

  Sincerely yours, 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor John Dickert 

 Thomas Friedel 

 Donnie Snow  

 Jerry Scott 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


